
 
 

 

September 5th, 2021 - 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph a ny  O f  Ou r Lo rd  Pa ri s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 P3200 Pharmacy Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA  

Every Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

ONE HOUR WITH JESUS 

Every Last Tuesdays after the 7:00 p.m. Mass 

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m. (Resumes: September 13) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C.  
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
SECRETARY 

Kim Miranda 
YOUTH MINISTER 

Ivan Skoko 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 

 

“Make Christ the most important aspect of our lives.” 

Feast of the Nativity of the  Blessed                  

Virgin Mary, Wednesday, September 8 

 The Church celebrates the first dawning of                   

redemption with the appearance in the world of 

our Savior's Mother, Mary. The Blessed Virgin has 

the highest mission ever commended to any                    

creature and occupies a unique place in the                        

history of salvation. We rejoice that the Mother of 

God is our Mother too. Let us call upon the 

Blessed Virgin as "Cause of Our Joy",                           

one of the most beautiful titles in Her litany.  

Oggi la Chiesa celebra l’alba della Redenzione con 

la nascita di Maria, Madre del Salvatore, in questo 

mondo. La Beata Vergine Maria occupa una 

posizione del tutto particolare nella storia della 

salvezza in quanto le è stata affidata la più alta                       

missione mai assegnata ad altra creatura. Siamo      

lietissimi che la Madre di Dio sia anche Madre                    

nostra. Invochiamo le Beata Vergine come “Causa 

Della  Nostra Gioia”, uno dei più bei titoli nelle                    

litanie della Madonna.  

The Knights of  Columbus Ave Maria 

9494 Council invites all to their 

monthly praying of the Rosary                    

every 2nd Thursday of the month 

(September 9) at 8:00 p.m. If you 

would like to participate in reciting one of the              

Mysteries, please contact Cesar at 416-496-0067 

or email  cesarnorma1978@gmail.com.  

 Rosary Every 2nd Thursday  

“Your Word is a Lamp to my feet                         
and a Light to my Path.”                                         

-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study Group will resume on             
Monday, September 13, at 7:00 p.m. Please email  

Craig at robichaudcm@gmail.com                                       
for information to participate.  

Bible Study Group 

RCIA. Resumes October 4!  

If you are looking to fully 

realize your failth, walk 

with the Catholic Church, 

learn about Jesus and 

deepen your faith,  please join the Rite of                      

Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) program 

which begins on October 4. Now accepting                      

registration! For information, please call the                    

Parish office.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 

† VITA STABILE  

†  ANNA GENCO 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord;                     
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May then rest in peace. Amen.  



 

 

ADVISORY!! 

Monday, September 6,                                  

is Labour Day.                                 

The Church will be closed 

after the 8:00 a.m. Mass.  

No Adoration on this day.   

 “Make Christ the most important aspect of our lives.” 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming    
Rheid Pacatang Corro 

   into our Catholic community                                   
by the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.   

  Congratulations to the Parents & Godparents.  

Our prayers and congratulations to the children who received the Sacrament                   
of Confirmation on Saturday, September 4th.  Many thanks to our Youth Minister, 

and volunteers for their time and dedication in preparing                                      
them for this special celebration. 

 Resumes on Sundays beginning                                          
September 12, 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 

Children ages 5 to 12 are welcome 
to participate in the Liturgy                     
of the Word during the Sunday’s 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. English 
Masses and learn prayers,                         

songs and Bible readings simplified for children.                      
The Liturgy takes place at the Parish hall after                     
the Opening Prayers and return back into the 
Church at the Offertory. To volunteer for                     
the    Children’s Liturgy, please call Janice at                     
416-886-1519.  Parents are welcome to attend.   

Children’s Liturgy of the  Word 

Epiphany Youth Retreat 

  

To register for the event, please call or email 
the Parish office. A Registration Sheet can also 

be found at the front foyer. 

  Parish Goal: $61,200.00                                                    
Total Donations To Date: $57,522.66 

Living The Gospel By Supporting Young Parents 

Thanks to generous donors like you, ShareLife 
agencies helped 150,000 people locally last year. 
They includes 1,900 young pregnant and                           
parenting women and their babies. These                                
women take parenting classes, receive diapers 
and healthy food, and get one-on-one support as 
they complete their high school education. 

We encourage you to support this work by                           
making a gift to ShareLife via the parish website 
[if applicable] or at sharelife.org. 

October 3 is the next ShareLife Sunday.                      
Please give generously. 

 Vivere il Vangelo Sostenendo i Giovani Genitori 

Grazie a donatori generosi come voi, l'anno scorso le 
agenzie ShareLife hanno aiutato 150.000 persone a 
livello locale. Tra queste ci sono 1.900 giovani donne 
incinte e mamme con i loro bambini. Queste donne 
seguono corsi per genitori, ricevono pannolini e cibo 
sano, e trovano un sostegno individuale mentre                   
completano la loro istruzione superiore. 

 Vi incoraggiamo a sostenere questo lavoro facendo 
una donazione a ShareLife attraverso il sito web della 
parrocchia [se del caso] o su sharelife.org. 

 Il 3 Ottobre è la prossima Domenica ShareLife.                    
Per favore, donate generosamente. 



              

“Make Christ the most important aspect of our lives.” 

Please email or call the office to register.                    
We encourage you to use our Sunday Offering                          
Envelopes to assist in the needs of the church.  
Pre-Authorized Giving (direct donation debit 
from your bank) is also available.    

• BAPTISMS:  To register, parents should be 
registered in the Parish and practice their 
faith on a regular basis.                          

• MARRIAGES: Couples planning to get be 
married to please email or call the Parish 
office to schedule a meeting with the 
priest. At least one party must be                    
practising the  Catholic faith on a regular 
basis. The couple must attend a Marriage 
Preparation Course which will be                    
discussed in the meeting with the priest.   

The 2021 Parish Ministry Conference is a            
virtual, interactive place where all in parish 
ministry can gather to pray, learn, and be                       
refreshed in understanding how every parish 
ministry is catechetical, and how we might go 
forward in the pandemic and post-pandemic 
context.   To join the email list and receive                 
updates about the conference, pleace click or 
go to   https://bit.ly/OFDFlocknote-SignUp                

To register for the conference, please click or 
go to https://whova.com/portal/registration/

archd_202109/ 

  The pandemic has highlighted 

h o w  v u l n e r a b l e  a n d                            

interconnected everyone is.                  

If we do not take care of                     

one another, starting with                  

the least, with those who are most                    

impacted, including creation, we cannot 

heal the world ~ Pope Francis  

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter   

The Virtual/Online Marriage Encounter 
experience is a skill-building                      
enrichment program designed for  
spouses and based on Catholic                       

values but open to couples of all faiths.                          
No group discussion.  For information                             
and registration, please contact  Marge & 
Gerard McCauley at gerard.marge@rogers.com                           
or 905-792-1925.  

Vocation Seed 

 Did not God choose those who are 
poor in the eyes of the world to be 
rich in faith and heirs of the                   

Kingdom? Count your blessings, then come 
and help others count theirs too, as a priest, 
religious or deacon. If you feel you have such 
a vocation, please call Fr. Matt McCarthy,                
Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto 
at 416-968-0997. 

• Monday (No Adoration on Labour Day) 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Saturday  6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.      

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKxe20vat8C1cvq0cbR3ihpLwbDqrH1P4SbkFMcAlJEWfdLA/viewform
https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/
https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/

